








Bill & Natasha Hoke










92 Bartlett Drive










Schwenksville










PA 19473










June 14, 2003


Dear EHS “Cactus Willie’s Club Member,”

Thanks for filling out and returning the biographical questionnaire.

Enclosed are four draft copies of write-up’s including yours. Please review yours, and mark up any changes you desire for yours. Give me your marked up copy this Wednesday at Cactus Willie’s or mail it to me. If the enclosed is okay as written, let me know.

Don’t hesitate to make changes if you wish. Now that the text is typed in --- it’s very easy for me to make changes.

Thanks again for your help.

 Bill Hoke

